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From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Hayes, Kathy

Tuesday, January 26, 2021 8:45 AM

Bass, Virginia; Bohn, Rex; Bushnell, Michelle; Wilson, Mike; Madrone, Steve
Damico, Tracy; Sharp, Ryan; Eberhardt, Brooke
FW: Non Agenda Comments and Item E

FYI

Kathy Hayes, Clerk of the Board
County ofHuinholdt
(707) 476-2396

khavesfff co.humboldt.ca.us

HO

From: ted@eelriverbrewing.com <ted@eelriverbrewlng.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 20218:44 AM

To: COB <COB@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Cc: 'Marissa Elias' <marissa@eelriverbrewing.com>; 'Matt Vivatson' <matt@eelriverbrewing.com>
Subject: Non Agenda Comments and Item E

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors

Item D:

Item E:

My comment is why do we not have control of our own county when it comes to Covid and local issues? And much

morel! It seams that the state government is really the ones making the decisions that should be made on a local level.

Like, why do we have 3 public health officials when all the calls are made from Sacramento? Why are the closing and
restrictions of our business based on the business model of a other business 'Hospital" and other areas?
The actions of the county and state government to determine who will overcome and who will prosper has never
happened in our countries history. These decisions need to have the control of the people at the local level 11! And why
are we not in control of who provides our public services like cable and recycling and much more I!!! Its time to give
back Humboldt to the people of Humboldt!!!!

Ted Vivatson

Fortune, Ca. 95540

a
McAfee

Scanned by McAfee and confirmed virus-free.



Sharp, Ryan

From: MattVivatson <matt@eelriverbrewing.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 8:54 AM

To: COB

Subject Public comment agenda item-D

Mattvivatson.

Agenda Item D Public comment

Just wanted to submit a comment for todays meeting. As far as these covid regulations, I would like to see more local
control over our restrictions and regulation in terms of how it impacts business. Its been apparent that our county Is
being shut down because of numbers from other counties throughout the state. This is devastating for our local business
and completely unnecessary. We need local control!!! Thanks - Matt Vivatson

Sent from my iPhone




